
Transmittal 
 

 
100 Pringle Avenue, Suite 300  

Walnut Creek, CA  94596 

Tel: (925) 933-2900 

Fax: (925) 933-4174 

 

To: Karel Detterman From: Ryan Wood 

Organization/ Address: 

 

Alameda County Department of 

Environmental Health (ACDEH) 

Date: April 7, 2017 

Re: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003171 and GeoTracker Global ID T10000007044 

Submittal of Waste Oil UST Piping Removal/Replacement Report for 

BART Maintenance Shop, 601 East 8th Street, Oakland, CA 94606-3606 

  

Via:  GeoTracker: X ACDEH FTP Site: X Courier:  

Message: 

On behalf of the San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District (BART), CDM Smith is submitting the attached 

Waste Oil UST Piping Removal/Replacement Report for the waste oil underground storage tank located at the 

BART Maintenance Shop, 601 East 8th Street, Oakland, CA 94606-3606, in response to ACDEH’s request letter, 

dated March 7, 2017. The piping removal and replacement activities were completed at this facility in February 

2015.  

This Waste Oil UST Piping Removal/Replacement Report consists of the following attached documents: 

• Form C – Certificate of Compliance – Signed by Tank Repair Contractor (page 2) 

• Modification Permit (page 3 to 9) 

• Inspection Report with Test Result Print-outs and Photos (page 10 to 15) 

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact me directly at 925-296-8015 or email me at 

woodr@cdmsmith.com. 

Thank you,  

 

 

__________________________    

Ryan Wood , P.G. (CDM Smith) 
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